Welcome to our
New Program
Partners for 2018!

We are excited to
announce our new
Program Partners in
February 2018. The

American Red Cross,

partnered with People Who Care, to create a unique new
program called Sound the Alarm. Save a Life: The American
Red Cross Home Fire Campaign in Yavapai County." We are
also supporting early childhood literacy with the Bagdad Core
Program: Family First Literacy. bringing the Imagination

Library

to families in the Bagdad and Hilside

communities; Yavapai Food Council to expand their services,
reaching those experiencing food poverty in Peoples Valley
and Kirkland; Stepping Stones in launching a new services
portal in Prescott, the Community Embedded Advocacy
Center. For a complete list of United Way of Yavapai County
supported programs, please see our website

at yavapaiuw.org
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New Social Enterprise Programs!

Grants of $10,000.00 each, will be awarded to four
organizations. These select nonprofit partners will
each forge a new revenue arm while they train their
clients with job readiness skills. They will be taking a
series of organizational development classes
together in our Center for Nonprofit Excellence,
beginning in March. Our new agency partners in this
venture are Coalition for Compassion and Justice,
Steps to Recovery, the Yavapai Food Council, and
The Launch Pad. Stand by for some great stories!

Don’t pay to file your taxes

If your household earned less than
$66,000 in 2017, you can file both your
federal and state returns for free using
MyFreeTaxes.com. This is the only free,
national, online tax filing product offered
by a nonprofit. United Way has made it
available to over 100 million U.S.



http://yavapaiuw.org/partner-programs
http://myfreetaxes.com/

taxpayers as part of our fight for the
financial stability of every person in every

community. my fre e
taxes..on

Classes offered for Nonprofits

In partnership with United Way of Yavapai County, APS is
offering “A Helpful Guide to our New Service Plans and
Transition Information” class. Intended for Nonprofit Directors
or Program Managers who work directly with vulnerable
populations, this info-session is designed to provide you with
knowledge and information about our new programs and plans.

APS is aware that many of the folks nonprofits work with may be
in need of extra resources, assistance or financial support. New
savings opportunities, low/poverty- level programs and
applications will be shared.

When: Monday, March 19th from 3:30-5:00pm
Where: Prescott Meals on Wheels

1280 E Rosser St, Prescott, AZ 86301

(From Hwy 89, go West on Rosser to address)

Please RSVP to Kim at United Way (928) 778-6605 by March 14 to reserve your spot!

Finance Class- CANCELLED

The Center for Nonprofit Excellence Finance class for nonprofits
previously scheduled for April 12th from 3-5pm has been cancelled. We
hope to reschedule this class soon. Please watch for updates!

To donate to United Way of Yavapai County:

www.yavapaiuw.org/donate



https://www.facebook.com/UnitedWayOfYavapaiCounty/
https://twitter.com/UnitedWayYavCty
https://www.instagram.com/yavapaiuw/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQH8H70MENiIT8zz3HeLlDw

